
Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon Peter Baur, 

Yvette Gillespie on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, April 18, 2024 2:45 PM 
'Peter Baur' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket #20240032-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/18/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02035-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ygillesp@psc.state.fl.us 
Phone: (850) 413-6195 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state 
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and w ill be made available to the public 
and the media upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Peter Baur <panbaur@icloud.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 20241:39 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioners, 

I am the owner of the property 31 Bayshore Cir. on Palm Island, Placida, FL 33946. 

This letter is to express my sincere concern about Environmental Utilities, LLC (EU) being approved to install a 
sewer system on Palm Island. 

There are several reasons which cause my concern: 

1 



2

  According to the application there will be connection fees of $12,000 plus $1,097 “sewer lateral connection 
fee plus an initial deposit of $414. That accounts to $13,511which could be exceeded are not based on 
detailed calculations but seem rather to be of rough estimation. Once installed, the sewer connection fees 
could be exceeded significantly."   

 There was no scientific research demonstrating the need for service based on environmental impact. 

The applicant has not addressed how the system will be serviced in the event of failure during a storm or 
other adverse conditions.                 -  

The applicant (EU) does not possess the technical expertise to design and oversee/lead/conduct the 
installation of such an involved sewer system (no ability to use of gravity and the need to cross the ICW). 
EU never designed or installed a sewer system. 

A sewer system is to be built. It should not be implemented by a private for profit company but by the 
community, i.e. Charlotte County. 

Based on the risk the system poses to the the environment as well as the high cost to the home owners I request 
that the PSC denies the application of EU for wastewater service. 

  

Sincerely 

  

Peter Baur 

Peter Baur 

31 Bayshore Cir. 

Placida, FL 33946 

201 960 6525 




